
1

Gerard, Jennie

From: Kernighan, Pat

Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2014 4:37 PM

To: Gerard, Jennie

Subject: FW: Port of Oakland Maritime Operations Update 8/17/14 

 

 

Pat Kernighan 
Oakland City Council President 

And Councilmember for District 2 

1 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza 

Oakland, CA  94612 

510-238-7002  

pkernighan@oaklandnet.com 

 

From: Matthew Davis [mailto:mdavis@portoakland.com]  

Sent: Sunday, August 17, 2014 10:39 PM 
To: Matthew Davis 

Subject: FW: Port of Oakland Maritime Operations Update 8/17/14  

 

Please be advised of the following update regarding the situation at the Port of Oakland. A spontaneous 

demonstration of approximately 150-200 individuals occurred which resulted in labor shifts not reporting to 

the SSA Terminal to discharge cargo from the Zim Lines vessel.  This situation remains fluid and we are 

anticipating that there may be an additional call from the organizers of today's and Saturday's events to have 

people assemble in the seaport tomorrow (Monday) morning.  We're continuing to monitor such broadcasts 

and are working with law enforcement to secure the terminal gates and labor entrances as needed to ensure 

the flow of commerce. 

  

More updates to come as information is available.  Don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Matt Davis 

  

Manager of Governmental Affairs 

Port of Oakland 

530 Water Street 

Oakland, CA 94607 

510-627-1430 (w) 

415-516-9249 (m) 

mdavis@portoakland.com 
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Dear Maritime Stakeholder: 

  

At about 6:00 pm today, protestors started demonstrating in the Port's Maritime area 

(seaport) at the Oakland International Container Terminal (Berths 55-59) related to the Gaza-

Israel conflict in the Middle East.  As of 8:00 pm, the protestors remain in front of the terminal 

gates and labor did not report to work at this terminal.  All other marine terminals are 

operating normally. Port staff is monitoring the situation closely and will send updates as more 

information becomes available or the situation changes. 

  

Best Regards, 

  

Port of Oakland 

Maritime Team 

Contact:  John Driscoll, Maritime Division Director, 510-627-1243 

  


